From: Stu Leibsohn < stu@go2delphi.com >

Subject: Solicitation Proposal

Date: August 25, 2024 at 3:34:07 PM PDT

To: "aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com" <aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com>

I strongly support this modification. My wife has noticed this type of behavior and is concerned. We have also seen an increase at our home of solicitors that do not take no for a response and get hostile.

Thank you

Stuart and Susan Leibsohn Sent from my iPhone

From: Lindsay Strull < lindsaystrull@yahoo.com>

Subject: Wednesdays meeting

Date: August 25, 2024 at 3:38:06 PM PDT **To:** aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Hi Mayor,

Unfortunately I can't attend the meeting Wednesday, but I support Item number 7 and believe this will make Calabasas even safer.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Warmest, Lindsay Strull

From: Garrett Feldman < gfeldman2529@gmail.com >

Subject: Item #7

Date: August 25, 2024 at 3:25:28 PM PDT **To:** aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Hello,

My name is Garrett Feldman and I live in Calabasas with my family. I am writing to let you know that I support item #7 and believe that this will make Calabasas a safer city.

Thanks for your time, Garrett Feldman August 28, 2024
City Council Meeting

Agenda Item No. 7

Public Correspondence

From: "Marissa Feinstien" < feinsteinfmarissa@gmail.com >

Subject: Agenda Item No. 7 at City Council Meeting August 28, 2024

Date: August 25, 2024 at 3:22:27 PM PDT

To: , , , , <a href="mailto:decityo

Good Afternoon Councilmembers:

I am a Calabasas resident and have lived in this City with my family for approximately 16 years. I am sending this email to voice my support of proposed Ordinance No. 2024-407. The increase in aggressive and unsafe solicitation in the City is not only disturbing, but it compromises the safety and wellbeing of all residents and businesses. This public safety issue cannot be ignored.

As some of you know, I formed the Mulwood Neighborhood Watch over 14 years ago and helped to form multiple other neighborhood watches within the City including Saratoga Ranch and Mulholland Heights. I was honored to be appointed to, and served on, the City's Public Safety Commission during Fred Gaines dedicated years of service. It has been a pleasure volunteering my time to help educate and raise awareness on important safety matters to the community.

I appreciate your continued dedication to the safety and welfare of all residents and for all your continued great work.

Marissa Feinstein Mulwood Neighborhood Watch Coordinator (310) 600-0533 feinsteinfmarissa@gmail.com

From: Robin Feldman < robfeldman23@gmail.com>

Subject: Public Safety

Date: August 25, 2024 at 2:55:14 PM PDT **To:** aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Hello,

My name is Robin Feldman and I live in Calabasas with my family. I am writing to let you know that I support item #7 and believe that this will make Calabasas a safer city.

Thanks for your time, Robin Feldman Sent from my iPhone From: Shadi Matalon <<u>shadimatalon@gmail.com</u>> From: Jen Jacoby <<u>richjen123@sbcglobal.net</u>>

Subject: #7

Date: August 25, 2024 at 2:45:52 PM PDT **To:** aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Hello,

I support item #7 and I believe this will make a huge difference in calabasas.

Thanks, Jen Jacoby

Jen Jacoby:)

Sent from my iPhone

From: Marisa Lainer < marisalainer@gmail.com >

Subject: Support for Item 7 - Safety Enhancement in Calabasas

Date: August 25, 2024 at 2:30:37 PM PDT **To:** aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Dear Ms. Weintraub,

I wanted to drop you a brief email to express my full support for Item number 7. I firmly believe that implementing this initiative will significantly enhance the safety of our community in Calabasas.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Marisa & Arik Lainer

From: Gidon Nach <<u>gidon.nach@gmail.com</u>>
Subject: I support item number seven
Date: August 25, 2024 at 2:22:10 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

In an effort to continue keeping our city safe, I am here by supporting item number seven on the enclosed documents.

https://www.cityofcalabasas.com/home/showpublisheddocument/31672

Gidon Nach

From: Vicki Greene <<u>vdverdi@yahoo.com</u>>
Date: August 25, 2024 at 3:58:21 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Subject: Ordinance 2024-407

Alicia

We have reviewed the proposed ordinance and want to let you know that we support it.

Vicki and Don Greene Sent from my iPhone From: JO ANN NICKERSON < <u>joannnick@aol.com</u>>

Date: August 25, 2024 at 4:39:39 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub

Subject: 2024-407

I SUPPORT 2024-407 Jo Ann Nickerson

Sent from my iPhone

From: Sheldon Miller < shelmiller@icloud.com > Date: August 25, 2024 at 5:30:35 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Subject: Support

I support the proposed charter amendment.

Sheldon Miller Sent from my iPhone

From: Jennifer York < <u>iyorkca@icloud.com</u>>
Date: August 25, 2024 at 9:03:58 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub aweintraub@cityofcalabasas.com

Subject: Item number 7

Hi Alicia,

Thank you for all you do. I support item 7 on the agenda Wednesday.

Thanks
Jennifer York
22401 Calipatria drive
Calabasas
Sent from my iPhone

From: Marit Gilbert < fdgie@yahoo.com Date: August 25, 2024 at 9:47:19 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub

Subject: Ordinance 2024-407

Hello Mayor Weintraub,

I wanted to share my support for Ordinance 2024-407. I believe it will make Calabasas much safer.

Thank you, Marit Gilbert 25335 Prado De Naranja

Calabasas

From: Julie Miller < mjulie9@gmail.com > Date: August 25, 2024 at 10:56:09 PM PDT

To: Alicia Weintraub

Subject: Agenda number 7

Dear Mrs. Weintraub, I am writing you this letter to let you know that I support Agenda Item No. 7 but am unable to attend the Meeting on Wednesday.

Thanks so much Julie Miller

Dear Mayor Weintraub,

I am writing to express my support for the Council's enactment of Ordinance No. 2024-407, which I understand will be introduced during the August 28, 2024 City Council meeting. I know of many individuals who have been the subject of aggressive solicitation in parking lots within the City limits, and myself have encountered at least one individual in the Commons parking lot. While I sympathize with anyone who is forced to solicit help from strangers, in my experience, many of these individuals suffer from significant mental illness (which is why they often act in an aggressive manner), and can pose a threat to residents. As a woman and a mother of a young child, I appreciate any efforts the City can take to reduce and/or eliminate aggressive and/or unsafe solicitation.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Erin Witkow